
Welcome to the 
First Day of School!

Bus route information is now available in
Skyward.  Please check your student's bus stop

information as it may have changed from the
previous school year.  Please be at your

morning bus stop 10 minutes before your
scheduled pickup time.  

We continue to encourage parents of young
children to be present with their students at

their designated school bus stop.  

This would be a great opportunity to meet the
driver who will be transporting your children to

and from school on a daily basis.

If your student is assigned a bus route/stop
and you do not want school district supplied

transportation, please contact the
transportation department as soon as possible

@ sgordon@sd163.com or 708-668-9425

We welcome our new bus company, Safeway
Transportation, and their drivers to District 163. 

SCHOOL BUS
NEWS!


